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March 18, 2025 
 

 
 
The following is the Committee of the Whole report from the March 18, 2025 meeting.  

Consent Reports 
 Heritage Advisory Committee Minutes - January 15, 2025 

 Resolution No. CW046-25 

 THAT the Heritage Advisory Committee minutes dated January 15th, 
2025, be received as information; 

AND THAT Council approve the proposed rehabilitation project of the 
Pakenham Stone Arch Bridge as detailed in the report and recommend 
that Lanark County accept the proposed Statement of Cultural Heritage 
Value prepared by the Municipality’s Heritage Consultant similar in effect 
to Attachment C. 

Staff Reports 
 Recommendation Report - D14-RUS-25 - 2017 12th Con S Pak 

 Resolution No. CW047-25 

 THAT Council approve the Zoning By-law Amendment to amend the 
zoning of the subject lands, from Agricultural (A) to Agricultural, Special 
Provision 11 (A-11) and to Agricultural, Special Provision 50 (A-50); and 
amend the A-11 zone, in order to satisfy a condition of Consent 
application D10-RUS-24, similar in effect to Attachment B. 

 IC&I Curbside Recycling Options 
 Resolution No. CW049-25 
 THAT Council to proceed with option # 1: for Staff investigate the option of 

IC&I curbside recycling collection continuing beyond the current contract 
including obtaining contract-ready costing and that Staff return to Council 
at a later date to obtain direction on the preferred scenario which may 
include discontinuing IC&I recycling collection services. 

1. Public engagement of IC&I sources will be completed and a 
summary will be included in the future Staff report. 

2. Joint contract options will be considered with local municipalities 
where feasible. 

3. Pricing will be obtained for full and limited collection scope. 

 Parking Review – Little Bridge Street 

 Resolution No. CW050-25 

 THAT Council direct staff to create six short term (30 minutes) parking 
spaces on the one-way section of Little Bridge Street for a pilot period 
from spring until fall 2025; 

 



AND THAT staff be directed to bring back required amendments to the 
Parking By-law for approval; 

AND THAT Council direct staff to collect data regarding parking use along 
Little Bridge Street during the pilot period and report back on findings. 

 Update to Illumination By-law and Design Guidelines 
 Resolution No. CW048-25 

 THAT Council direct staff to update the illumination by-law to reflect the 
proposed changes. 

AND THAT Council approve the Draft Design Guidelines for Utilities and 
Street Lighting. 

 Delegation of Authority 
 Resolution No. CW051-25 

 THAT Council to approve the Draft Delegation of Authority By-law. 
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Councillor Jane Torrance, 
Committee of the Whole Chair 

 Casey Munro,  
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